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On April 22th, 2017, a start of movement for peace was witnessed on the University Kinshasa, DRC.  

 

This is because World CARP and FFWPU members came together to participate in 'Service for Peace.' 

On this day, more than 50 members became the messengers of peace and cleaned the dirtied Campus of 

University Kinshasa over 4 hours time.  

 

It was such precious time because many members of the community and bystanders were able to be 

inspired and receive encouragement for peace movement. 

 

 


